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From: Rick Monroe <rmmonroe(@austin.ir.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 7:38 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Ce: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Proposed Rule in re: Retail Trading

| wish to express my strongest objection to your proposed rule regarding retail trading leverage in the Forex
market. Traders have the ability to limit their exposure by properly maintaining trade size and risk
management. To have this additional intrusion by governmental bodies is not appropriate, and only hurts the
ability of small, individual traders to effectively participate in an open free market system. The last time |
checked the USA was still a free market, and has not been reduced to a socialist state, yet. Please do not further
this radical agenda and attack on the mainstream values of the United States.

Sincerely,

Rick Monroe
11138 Pinehurst Dr.
Austin, TX 78747
(512) 541-1478

rmmonroe@austin.rr.com




